
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE:6/8/2022 

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There are 36 customers in arrears for a total of $4821.00. 

The Plant is running well. 

ECOLI numbers are coming back good. 

Our Permit to Operate has been turned in. 

We are waiting to see how the plant will run now that school is out. 

 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 


